CONTRACT FOR THE SUPPLY OF ELECTRICITY TO SUB 100kW SITES
Pursuant to the power delegated in accordance with Minute 6 of the Customer and Support Services Lead Member Meeting held on 26th February, 2007 (Decision notice 7611 relates). I John Spink Head Of Finance have given due consideration to the renewal of Contract for the Supply of Electricity to Sub 100kw Sites as follows:

Tender documents have been compiled in respect of electricity premises, as follows: -

Schedule 1

Domestic Sites

Schedule 2

Business Quarterly Sites

Schedule 3

Maximum Demand Monthly Sites

The contract period commences 1st April 2007 and will continue until 31st March 2010.

Committee are requested to accept the lowest tender, from Tenderer 1, which will produce annual costs in the region of £1,132,818.  

The increase in electricity prices has been in the region of 40 - 60% towards the end of 2006, however, we are pleased to report that the actual increase for this contract has been limited to 15.7%.

It has been confirmed that further sites can be added to this contract at the tendered rate at any point over the next three years.

Tenderer 1 have also confirmed that they would be interested in internet billing and electronic data interchange with Salford City Council.

Summary of Charges for the UH Electricity Tender


Schedule 1
Schedule 2
Schedule 3
Total 

Current Charges
£16,466.37
£380,199.60
£582,244.55
£978,909.52

Tenderer 1
£17,503.13
£427,814.91
£687,500.23
£1,132,818.26

Tenderer 2
£22,078.00
£505,431.51
£750,351.42
£1,277,860.93

Increase of £153,908.74 (15.70%)

Signed John Spink 


DATE 1st March,2007.

Head of Finance 

Julie Holmes
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